
 

 

 
News Release 

 

 

Regarding Disaster Relief Funds for Victims of  
Severe Flooding in Northern Kyusyu 

 

Kariya (Japan) July 13, 2017 - Toyota Boshoku Corporation extend its most-sincere sympathy to those 

affected by the severe flooding in Japan’s Northern Kyusyu region.  

In an effort to aid the victims of the severe flooding, Toyota Boshoku group companies have decided to 

make donation of 1.5 million yen. This disaster relief funds will be provided via Central Community 

Chest of Japan. 

Toyota Boshoku hopes for the soonest possible recovery of the affected areas. 

 


